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“Dept. of Maths promotes computational nature; Computational nature enriches the students’ future” 

 
  

  

 

25. Future Goals of Dept. of Mathematics, 

Bapatla Engineering College 

 

Dept. of Maths has outlined several initiatives for the upcoming academic year 

2024-25.  

 

Firstly, the Department of Maths is planning to conduct GATE classes for third and 

fourth year students as they prepare for GATE-2025. 

 

Secondly, the Department of Maths intends to continue an International Faculty 

Development Program and an International Workshop. 

 

Thirdly, the Department of Maths is also promoting research activities among the 

faculty by taking constructive decision to publish a possible number of research 

papers in the academic year 2024-25.  

 

Fourthly, the Department of Maths has encouraged all staff without a Ph.D. to register 

for Ph.D. admission.  

 

Fifthly, the Department of Maths is planning to conduct an International Conference, 

and the Dept. of Maths has also advised all faculty members to complete an NPTEL 

course during the academic year 2024-25.  

 

Finally, the Department of Maths expresses heartfelt gratitude for the support 

extended by the Management and Principal Sir. 

 

- Dept. of Mathematics 
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